
President Report 2024 

 

Welcome to the 2024 AGM. 

Thank-you to the commi?ee for their support over the last 12 months, some are taking a long earned 
break for a bit. Also welcome to the new commi?ee members for this year. 

The last year has been about bedding down changes in locaGon and this has enabled a growth in our 
finances. We are now looking to try to build our numbers. We will have some iniGaGves over summer 
and any ideas to help would be much appreciated. Things like monthly prizes/red point events etc. 

We will be buying some new tables and geKng some maintenance done on our equipment. 

We need a couple more U100’s for our Mazda event. This has been well received and I am hoping to 
conGnue similar events in the future. 

 

Paul Corry. 


